
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: March 5, 2014 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Camille Leung, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance 
 Project File No. PLN 2005-00306 (Verizon Wireless) 
 1175 Palomar Drive, Palomar Park area of San Mateo County 
 
 
Staff requests that this item be continued to a Planning Commission hearing date 
uncertain.  Several weeks ago, staff had requested items from the applicant that were 
critical to the staff report and the Planning Commission’s review of the project. 
 
Once we receive the requested information, the public hearing will be rescheduled and 
a staff report will be distributed.  Thank you for your consideration. 
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